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Huge Success

Weekly Bulletin: October 5th, 2023

*Schedule subject to change*
Sports schedule updates can be found at:

https://www.schedulegalaxy.com/schools/511
Thursday, October 5, 2023
Emergency Dismissal Drill - 15 min. early 2:30 pm
Head Start Parent Meeting 9:30 am
GM Soccer v/s Laurens 4:30 pm
BV CVS-SS Soccer @ Duanesburg 4:30 pm
Class of 2025 Harvest Dinner 5:00 pm
BM Soccer @ Cherry Valley (under lights) 6:00 pm
Friday, October 6, 2023
Superintendent’s Conference Day - School Closed
Saturday, October 7, 2023
BV CVS-SS Soccer @ Schoharie 4:30 pm
Monday, October 9, 2023
Indigenous Peoples’ Day - School Closed
Tuesday, October 10, 2023
7th Grade Students’ Day Out - SUNY Cobleskill 8:00 am
GM Soccer @ Franklin 4:30 pm
Wednesday, October, 11, 2023
GM Soccer v/s Schenevus 4:30 pm
BM Soccer @ Schenevus 4:30 pm
Thursday, October 12, 2023
Friday, October 13, 2023
Poetry Assemblies 8:00 am
Girl Scout Meeting - Old Gym 3:00 pm
GV Soccer v/s Gilboa-Conesville 4:30 pm
Poetry Reading/Book Club/Klinkart 6:00 pm
Monday, October 16, 2023
GM Soccer @ CVS 4:30 pm
Board of Education Meeting - Library 7:30 pm
Tuesday, October 17, 2023
Wednesday, October 18, 2023
College Information Day – SUNY Cobleskill 11:30 am
GM Soccer @ Richfield Springs/ODY 4:30 pm
BM Soccer v/s Richfield Springs/ODY 4:30 pm
Thursday, October 19, 2023
Club Picture Day 8:00 am
Fall Sports Team Photo Day 3:00 pm
Friday, October 20, 2023
BV CVS-SS Soccer v/s TBA TBA
Saturday, October 21, 2023
GV Soccer v/s TBA TBA
Monday, October 23, 2023
Red Ribbon Week Begins
GM Soccer v/s GMU 4:30 pm
BM Soccer @ GMU 4:30 pm

Principal’s Message

As we are quickly approaching the midpoint of the
first quarter, please take a moment to review your
child’s grades and/or touch base with your child’s
teacher(s). Keep in mind that teachers in grades 6 -
12 provide access to your child’s grades via
Schoology. If you need your username and password,
please contact Mr. Tom Reynolds at
treynolds@sharonsprings.org. Thank you for
supporting your child’s success!

Student Focus

Dear Families,

This week our school community focused on the
character strength of Open-Mindedness. Our
students learned that open-mindedness involves
considering new ideas and trying new things. They
discussed that people who exercise open-mindedness
examine things from all sides and don’t jump to
conclusions too quickly.

Open-mindedness is the willingness to actively
search for evidence that goes against one’s favored
opinions, plans, or goals. Open-minded individuals
are able to weigh all evidence fairly, when it is
available. They see the other side and fight the
tendency to have a bias for their own views. And,
rather than favoring the socially dominant views, they
give attention to those that are less dominant.

Open-minded individuals are often good listeners and
called upon to provide a balanced viewpoint. Both
listening and the ability to deliver reasonable and
practical advice are marks of good friends and
confidantes. This strength helps individuals form
meaningful and lasting relationships.

To practice and encourage the character strength of
open-mindedness with your child, please ask them
open-ended questions and have discussions that
encourage an open-mind.
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Have a wonderful weekend!

SSCS Student Handbook

Parents/Guardians should have received a Kinvo
message with the link to review the 2023-24 Student
Handbook and the link to sign the electronic
Acknowledgement Agreement. If you have not
already done so, please go to the school’s webpage at
https://www.sharonsprings.org/, Sharon Springs Form
and Policy Page and click on the Sharon Springs
CSD's Student Handbook to review the content and
then click on Parent/Guardian Acknowledgment
Agreement 2023-24. If a parent or guardian needs a
paper copy of the Acknowledgment Agreement to
sign, please contact Michelle Keaney at
mkeaney@sharonsprings.org or by phone (518)
284-2267 x106.

Transportation/Dismissal Changes Guidelines
On a day that you need to change your child’s
dismissal plan, a written request needs to be received
in the Main Office by 9:00 am on the day the
child(ren) will be picked up. The notes should
include:

● The student’s full name;
● The individual picking up the child(ren);
● The Parent/Guardian’s phone number;
● The Parent/Guardian’s signature.

End of the day or last minute phone calls to the
school should be limited to unforeseen emergencies.
This is in place to ensure accurate and timely
communication so that your child is dismissed safely
according to your wishes. In the event of a true
emergency need, please Do Not text or email- call
the school at (518) 284-2267. Teachers and staff may
not have access to email/texts in order to relay your
message to the appropriate people in a timely manner.

Emergency Dismissal Plans
Emergency dismissal forms and Demographic forms
were sent home with students this week. Please
complete these forms and return to your child’s
homeroom teacher or the Main Office as soon as
possible to ensure information is up-to-date.

In the event of the School District declaring an
emergency dismissal, the school district will follow
the parent/guardian’s instructions on the early
emergency dismissal notification forms on file.

If you have a cell phone number on file with the
district, you will receive a text notification in the
event of an early/emergency dismissal.

Annual School Safety Plan Early Dismissal Drill
The Sharon Springs CSD in conjunction with Capital
Region BOCES will be conducting its annual school
safety early dismissal drill no more than 15 minutes
before the normal dismissal time. The practice drill
will take place on Thursday, October 5th, 2023
beginning at 2:32 pm.

Harvest Dinner, Thursday, October 5, 2023
The Class of 2025 will be hosting the Annual Fall
Harvest Dinner on Thursday, October 5 from
5:00-7:00 pm. Contact any member of the junior
class, or advisors Coach Smith or Mrs. Korona, to
pre-order your tickets. Pre-sale tickets will be
available starting on Monday, September 28th.

Will You Help Feed The Candy Monster??

● There is a CANDY MONSTER roaming the
halls of Sharon Springs Central School that
feeds on Candy (and possibly children, we
aren't too sure yet)!

● You can find it in new locations throughout
the building between October 2-October 27!

● We are looking for donations of candy to help
with our Trunk or Treat Event on Halloween
from 5-7!

● All donations can be placed inside the
Monster’s Belly or left at the front desk.

● We want to make sure we have enough candy
for all of the little ghouls, goblins,
superheroes, monsters and more who come to
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trunk or treat so any donations would be
greatly appreciated!

● The Sharon Springs PTO & After School
Program Thank You in Advance for your
continued support to our school and our
community!

SSCSPTO@sharonsprings.org

Community Focus
A service to the

Sharon Springs Community

Computers Available

If your household qualifies for free or reduced school
lunch and you would like a computer for your
household, please contact Tom Reynolds at
treynolds@sharonsprings.org or 518-284-2266.

Weekly Bulletin Submissions

SSCS will continue to produce this document each week as a
service to the SSCS community. Similar to last year, classified
ads, such as advertisements for the sale of items, help wanted
ads, etc., will no longer be accepted. Advertisements will only
be accepted if it relates to a potential educational benefit for our
students or it has the potential to benefit the Sharon Springs
community. SSCS reserves the right to edit any submission. For
consideration, please email by 3 p.m. on Tuesdays to
weeklybulletin@sharonsprings.org.
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